March 17t, 2017

Michael Miller

Tikis Grill & Bar

2570 Kalakaua Avenue
Honolulu, HI 96815

Aloha,

On behalf of the University of Hawaii Baseball Program, I would like to express my sincere
gratitude for your donation to the 15t Annual Grand Slam Celebration, which took place on
February 12th, 2017 at the Stan Sheriff Center.

This year’s Grand Slam Celebration proved to be our most successful to date, with over
$100,000 raised. Your generous contribution of two $35 gift cards helped ensure the
success of the event. All funds raised at this event go directly toward the UH Baseball
program and our student-athletes, providing for such things as academic advisors and
tutoring assistance on road trips, specialized training equipment, post-game meals, and
summer school funding.

Thank you for supporting UH Baseball. Go Bows!

Sincerely,

Mike Trapasso

Head Baseball Coach
University of Hawaii
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